
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Trinity Primary School 

Leahurst Road 

Hither Green 

London  

SE13 5HZ 

0208 325 4551 

 

Dear Trinity families, 

 

We have another half term packed with exciting school trips for our children to look forward to. Reception classes 

will be visiting Godstone farm and Lewisham library; Year One will be embarking on a trip to Horniman Museum; 

and Year Two will be visiting the Florence Nightingale Museum. We feel passionately at Trinity that learning 

outside of the classroom is one of the most enriching experiences we can give children in their education. If you 

are available to help on any trip then please see your child’s class teacher. 

 

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 22nd April 2016  
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Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Dates for your diary: 

Fri 29th April—Class photos 

Mon 2nd May—Bank Hol—no school 

Tue 3rd May—Y1 trip to Horniman museum 

Fri 6th May—PAFT coffee morning 

Mon 9th May—Reception visit to Lewisham 

library 

Tue 10th May—2S trip to Florence Nightingale 

Museum 

Thurs 12th May—2V trip to Florence Nightingale 

Museum 

Thur 19th May— Y1 Evening concert at Brin-

dishe Green 

Mon 23rd May 9:30am—Parents’ Forum 

Fri 27th May—Reception trip to Godstone Farm 

Fix up, Look Sharp: 

Next Friday, 

we will be 

having class 

photos tak-

en. We are 

using the same company which 

took our individual photographs 

earlier this year and have all of 

the feedback forms you kindly 

filled in to share with him prior 

to the day. This will mean that 

your opinions will influence the 

way our class photos turn out. 

We will of course ask for feed-

back once again after the class 

photographs to see if we con-

tinue with Stay Cheese Please.  

Jumpers: 

Now that the weather is becoming 

warmer outside, children are more 

and more likely to take their school 

jumpers off whilst they are outside 

during playtime.  

Because of this, we are giving you a 

reminder to ensure that your child’s 

school jumper has their name in it.  

We are also asking that you check 

any jumpers you have at home to 

ensure that you only have the uni-

form that belongs to your child! If 

you have something which doesn’t 

belong to you then please send it in 

with your child and return it to the 

office.  

Chick update: 

I am sure that everyone will be pleased to know that the 

chicks who hatched in our Reception classes have been 

given new, comfortable homes where they will go on to 

live long, happy lives. Miss Renee, who is one of our Mid 

day Meal Supervisors, has taken the female chicks to live 

with the chickens she already owns and has organised for 

the males to be housed at Whitby Wildlife Sanctuary. 

Although they will live elsewhere, they will always remain 

part of the Trinity Family... 

A Message from Miss K: 

‘Stay and Share’ Ses-
sions 

This term Ms Griffiths 
and myself will be run-
ning ‘stay and share’ 
sessions in which we 
will be inviting parents 

to come and work with us for an hour 
making a resource that you can then 
use at home with your child. We will be 
looking at resources that help children 
with their reading in an active way, 
maths resources that can be used all 
over the house and fun ways to get 
your children writing at home! We will 
be providing all the resources and each 
week you will go home with something 
new to help move your child’s learning 
on. Look out in future newsletters for 
dates or speak to me in the playground. 

Year Two display their drama skills whilst learning about the Crimean War. Above right, we see a caring Florence Nightingale 

healing the troops and above left we see how smelly the conditions were! 


